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14th June 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
On Wednesday 15th June, we would love you to join your children in their classrooms for our 
'Grown Ups in school Afternoon'.  
 
If you have more than one child in the school, then please complete this form by the end of the day, 
today, Tuesday 14th June (see link below). This will then allow us to ensure all family groups are in 
the correct classroom. 
 
https://forms.gle/qMP1aeQYSxpvf8FW7 
 
The pupils will be continuing with their learning based on the term's project work for the classroom 
they will be working in. Please arrive at the normal drop off/ pick up point for your selected 
classroom at 14:15.  Pupils can be dismissed into your care at 15:00 or at the normal end of day time 
(Y1 - Y6 15:20/ EYFS 15:10). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Cain 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

mailto:admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk
http://www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com/
https://forms.gle/qMP1aeQYSxpvf8FW7

